
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Chicago CAT Loader  4/2/2018 
Between Thursday March 29th and the theft discovery Tuesday April 2nd, 2018, the below 
described Caterpillar Articulated Loader was stolen from a job site at 1033 W 31st Street, Chicago, 
Illinois. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity at the location, and to 
investigators working on similar thefts.  

Chicago Police Records Div # JB208651 
Contact Chicago Police Officer Culhane 312-743-0227     
Machine Details: 
Make/Model: 2013 Caterpillar 908-H-2 
Type: Compact Articulated Loader 
Product Identification Number: CAT0908HTJRD00800 
 
Pictured below is a similar CAT 908-H-2 Loader. The machine PIN plate is on the left loader 
support frame, just above the left front tire. 
 

 
 

Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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